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SIGNED AGREEMENT WITH THE CITY OF BELGRADE

In the Old Palace, which houses the City Assembly of Belgrade, on 11 December,
an Agreement with the City of Belgrade for 2016 was signed. Deputy Mayor of the
City of Belgrade, Andrija Mladenović, and "LUKOIL SRBIJA" AD CEO, Andrey
Kuku, made this cooperation for 2016 public.

By signing this Agreement, with the aim of expanding and developing cooperation
on a long-term and stable basis, "LUKOIL SRBIJA" will finance in the year to come
projects in the field of culture, science, sports, environment, as well as social and
humanitarian projects. The representatives of the City Assembly, Andrija
Mladenović and Goran Vesić, emphasized that the City is very grateful for the
understanding and support offered by PAO "LUKOIL". Thus, the City will continue
the good practice and cooperation with this major international company and
significant investor in Belgrade, while the Company will strengthen its partnership
relations with the local community in which it runs its business operations.

The City promised to focus its attention on resolving the issue of legalisation of
"LUKOIL SRBIJA" AD facilities. A Working Group, consisting of representatives
of all competent City authorities for the resolution of this complex issue, has been
established with this goal in mind.


